
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

NOTICE OF INTENT TO REQUEST WAIVER 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Education of the Solana Beach School District 

at its Special Meeting to be held at 2:00 p.m. on April 29, 2021, will consider seeking a waiver 

from the State Board of Education of the requirement that the establishment of trustee areas and 

adoption of a “by trustee area” election process be submitted to the electors as set forth in 

Education Code §§ 5019 et seq. 

The Board will conduct a public hearing regarding the waiver request, and the Board invites and 

encourages public testimony regarding this matter. 

Questions or comments should be directed to Jodee Brentlinger, Superintendent, 

at jodeebrentlinger@sbsd.net or 858-794-7104. 
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